
GVARC Club Meeting Minutes 
November 8th, 2023

Presiding:  Tom Lang (President Bruce absent)

Attendance:   26 in person; 10 on Zoom

Elections:  

The following were elected for the 2024 year:  

President:   Gene Short
VP:   Joe Pinter
Secretary:  Rick Rogers
Treasurer:  Ron Philips
Directors at Large: 

Tom Lang
Dave Bowen

Additional Notes: 

VE Testing:   Dave Bowen gave a report of two new techs in the last session.   Next session will 
be the third Tuesday of January. 

Webmaster:  Jon Otto gave a report on website updates, numbers of visitors, and members-only 
password.   

Drive Out:   Linda Boeck has proposed three for the near future (please contact her directly if 
you want to sign up on her interest sheets): 

Arizona Inn – sometime after the 9th of December
Ignite Lighting Museum – sometime in January
Barleens – lunch and matinee, sometime in February or March

Tom Smith, substituting for Secretary Jeanne who is home ill.   


